
 

 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE: FRIDAY, 25 MAY, 2018 

MAJOR AND MINOR FLOOD RECOVERY WORKS COMMENCE 

Flood recovery works have commenced at a number of locations across the Strathbogie 

Shire this week.  

Strathbogie Shire Council’s Director of Community Assets, Roy Hetherington said it is great 

to be able to commence works packages to restore the shire’s damaged infrastructure.  

“Now that works are underway, Council is able to communicate more information about the 

planned timing of works,” Mr Hetherington explained.  

Works are planned to commence on the following identified roads in the timeframes 

provided:  

 Horse Gully Road (Currently 
underway) 

 Siems Road (Currently underway) 

 Broughans Road (6 weeks) 

 Burnside Road (6 weeks) 

 Seebers Road (4 weeks) 

 Sugarloaf Road (2 weeks) 

 Mt Wombat Road (2 weeks) 

 Old Euroa Road (4 weeks) 

 Geodetic Road (4 weeks) 

 Heals Road (2 weeks) 

 Walker Road (2 weeks) 

 Wood Road (4 weeks) 

 Osheas Road (4 weeks) 

 McBurneys Road (6 weeks)

 
Please note the timing of works may change subject to weather conditions and should be 

used as a guide only. 

“We appreciate the patience and understanding of the community, particularly directly 

affected residents, throughout the assessment, scoping and procurement phases and we 

are very excited to now be able to deliver the construction phase,” Mr Hetherington said.  

“We are developing a program which our contractors will deliver over the coming months 

and we will continue to keep the community informed on commencement and completion of 

works on roads as we progress through the program,” he said.  

Residents seeking updated information on specific works, risks to community safety or 

access to property are encouraged to contact Council Offices on 1800 065 993.  
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